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                                                                                                     Date: 15th June 2018 
Home Secretary 
Home Office 
2 Marsham Street  
London 
SW1P 4DF  
 
 
 
Dear Home Secretary, 
 
 
COMMISSION TO REVIEW THE COMPOSITION OF THE SHORTAGE 
OCCUPATION LIST 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of 14 June commissioning the Migration Advisory 
Commission Committee (MAC) to carry out a full review of the shortage occupation 
list. I am pleased to accept this commission on behalf of the MAC. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Professor Alan Manning 
Chair Migration Advisory Committee  


